The tenth International Evolving British Object Relations Conference in Seattle, WA (USA) over the weekend of October 17-19, 2014 was an unqualified success in terms of its psychoanalytic educational value to participants and in terms of revenue generated for the sponsoring organization. You asked for a brief summary, and these are the highlights.
 
Our theme was "From Reverie to Interpretation: Transforming thought into the action of psychoanalysis." We had 108 full conference participants and an additional 30 guests who attended a two-evening event titled, "The Art of Reverie" open to the general public. In addition, our plenary presenters Drs Giuseppe Civitarese and Clara Nemas both conducted pre-conference Master Classes to 27 and 21 participants, respectively. During the conference our esteemed plenary presenters then gave presentations to the full conference audience which were video recorded. DVDs of their presentations will be available to conference participants and colleagues who were not able to attend our event within the next month or two.
 
At EBOR there were also 8 individual papers presented during two parallel sessions open to all conference participants. The conference also featured facilitated small group discussion following the first plenary presentation by Dr Nemas and a large group discussion following the second plenary presentation by Dr Civitarese. On the third day of the conference, a selected individual paper was presented to the large group wherein Drs Civitarese and Nemas served as discussants, allowing them to elaborate their theoretical similarities and differences as related to the conference theme: "From Reverie to Interpretation: Transforming thought into the action of psychoanalysis." 
 
Preliminary feedback during and immediately following the conference suggests that participants found it to be an extremely well organized, creative professional event that allowed ample time for discussion and interaction with featured presenters. We are still in the process of collecting and collating the results of our online evaluations. 
 
Another exciting post-conference opportunity is the possibility of a book contract for the collected papers of EBOR 2014 with a major psychoanalytic publisher. Both Karnac and Routledge have expressed interest in receiving a book proposal, which we are in the process of drafting. 
 
As we are sure you are well aware, producing a successful international conference is an expensive endeavor, both in terms of actual costs and countless hours of volunteer time given by the organizing committee. With great appreciation to the IPA. 
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